
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott 
  Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  August 5, 2024 
 
Re: Manor Avenue Roadwork 
 
 Work on the West Lake Corridor train line started last year. During the 
construction there was extensive use of heavy equipment along Manor Avenue. This 
work led to serious road damage. Staff worked with the NICTD contractor FH Paschen 
on a punch list of things that need to be addressed in the area and the restoration of 
Manor Avenue was high on the priority list. 
 
 FH Paschen has arranged for Rieth-Riley to mill and overlay Manor Avenue from 
Broadmoor Avenue north to Gregory. Staff wants to complete the roadwork to the north 
terminus of the road. Rieth-Riley will invoice the Town for this section at the same 
pricing FH Paschen negotiated. The quoted price is $31,231.20 and will be paid from the 
Motor Vehicle Highway-Restricted Fund. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
 By motion and voice vote, approve the Rieth-Riley Proposal dated August 1, 2024 
at an amount not to exceed $31,231.20.  


